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Broward County Public Schools is Serving
 

Free Breakfast & Lunch
 

Sept. 18–Oct. 20, 2017
 

As a result of Hurricane Irma, all BCPS students are able to receive
free school meals provided by USDA’s National School Lunch Program 

on school days through October 20.
 

Enjoy breakfast and lunch favorites
Banana Pancakes - Hash Browns - Canadian Bacon,

Egg and Cheese Croissant Sandwiches - 
Apple Cinnamon Rolls -Turkey and Cheese Wraps - 
Cuban Sandwiches - Tacos - French Bread Pizza - 

Asian Chicken Kale Salad – and many others!
 
 

 

Follow us on social media! 
B r o w a r d S c h o o l s F A N    |            @ B C P S F N S


